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Better is a poor person who walks in 
his integrity than one who is crooked 
in speech and is a fool.  

Proverbs 19 v 1 

 
SUNDAY July 21st 
Lectionary Readings: 
2 Samuel 7 v 1-14a 
Ephesians 2 v 11 – end 
Mark 6 v 30 – 34, 53 – end 
 
8 am Holy Communion 
10 am Family Communion 
Both services led by Sarah 
 
MONDAY 22nd 
LAST Little Fishes meeting for the term. 
9 am – 11 am. Toddlers, babies and 
bumps with their carers – mostly but not 
exclusively parents. Free play, 
refreshments and snacks, singing, 
stories and crafts for the older ones. A 
great friendly place for new families to 
make friends. 
Do please join us from wherever you are, 
in praying for this ministry and all these 
families who attend. 

Monday Evening Zoom Prayers  
7.30pm – 8.15 ish. 
Zoom ID 852 8403 5699  
Passcode qtPJV6 
This is an informal group meeting by 
zoom, who pray for the church, world 

issues or individuals as they feel led. 
Small and friendly. Do join us! Prayer is 
the lifeblood of the church. We need it 
more than ever in our current situation. 
On PCC nights most of the attendees 
are unavailable though, as they are at 
the PCC. 
 
PCC meets 7 pm Monday 22nd  
 

WEDNESDAY 24th 
Morning Prayer 9 am in the church. 
 
TEARFUND SUNDAY – last weekend. 
This was a great success. Elizabeth 
Mitchell, a Tearfund representative 
came and spoke at both services, and 
provided a small quiz. Valerie hosted the 
Hunger Lunch and Quiz which raised 
over £500 for this very deserving charity. 
Thank you all who gave so generously. 
 
The Interregnum 
Raymond was once more charged with 
the duties of Churchwarden, along with 
others across the Havant area, at a 
Service in Emsworth on Monday.  
He was also informed that the Rectory 
has been let commercially until next 
year. So, we are unlikely to have a 
minister in post this year. The temporary 
Archdeacon Bob White was unable to 
attend due to illness, but hopes to 
speak to the PCC on Monday 22nd  DV. 

CIRCLE DANCING 
The July 23rd session was cancelled, but 
rearranged for August 6th 1.15 – 3 pm 
07960241788 Mel & Rosemary 
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ST HUBERT’S CHURCH 

FUNDRAISING MUSICAL PICNIC 

With 5 piece band Empty Frets 

Saturday July 27th  

Picnic from 5 pm, music from 5.30. 

Tickets £10 for adults. Kids go free. 

https://wmatterpay.com 

 

PRAYERS 

For wisdom and guidance for the church 
warden and PCC as the Interregnum 
continues. 

For all those undergoing persecution for 
their faith. 

For our leaders in both Church and 
Government, that they might respect 
God’s ways. 

For the unwell amongst us, including 
little Cordelia. 

For all those who have dropped away – 
that their faith might be restored and 
strengthened. 

For Little Fishes, and the Women’s 
Fellowship. 

That the light of our faith might burn 
more brightly, despite the obstacles of 
our current situation. 

For refreshment and recuperation for all 
who take holidays. 

For families, troubled relationships, and 
the bereaved. 

 

Please send any NEWS for NEXT WEEK 
to daphneyoungs@gmail.com or phone 
023 9241 2964 as soon as possible 
please. Thank you. 

 


